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The end of term is fast  

approaching and there 

are several exciting things 

planned. It would be  

lovely to see as many of 

you as possible at the 

class outdoor festive  

singalong sessions  

taking place in the last 

week of term. We are 

very excited to watch the 

Reception Nativity next 

week and again look  

forward to seeing parents 

of  reception  children at 

that. Details are included 

in this  newsletter as well 

as on the school website.  
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